
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 KENTUCKY BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS 
  
 

Andy Beshear                                                        
Governor                                                                          Seretar                                                                
 

 
   

 
 
 

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com  An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 

 

 

P. O. Box 1360 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Phone (502) 892-4250 
Fax (502) 564-4818 
http://kbce.ky.gov    

 

 
May 15, 2020 

 
Dear Doctors, 
 
On May 8, 2020, the Kentucky Board of Chiropractic Examiners (Board) met for a special called meeting. Among 
the items discussed was an emergency motion pursuant to recently-passed SB 150 to accept online continuing 
education hours. The Board unanimously accepted that motion. 

In Summary, Chiropractic licensees may now complete their twelve (12) hours of continuing education by a 
combination of online (live or recorded) or live in-person events through the 2021 relicensing cycle. Peer Review 
Registry licensees may also obtain their six (6) hours via an online event, in addition to a live, in-person event.  

All CEs must still be board approved. A complete list of approved CEs can be found on the Board’s website 
(kbce.ky.gov) by clicking on Licensing and Renewal and then Continuing Education. This spreadsheet is updated 
weekly. The complete Emergency CE Motion is attached for your review. This motion is in effect for the duration 
of the declared state of emergency and a period of ninety (90) days thereafter. 

Please contact the Board by email to kbce@ky.gov with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff Smith, D.C. 
President 
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